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TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk ::x; ~ ::J:: i-l
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FROM: 	 Marshall W. Willis, Director, Division of Economic Regulation ~ ~_ u: 
r ~ 
~ ) 

RE: 	 Docket No. 11 0293-EI, Petition for approval of revised underground residential 
distribution tariffs, by Progress Energy Florida, Inc. 

Please place the attached email from John Burnett of Progress Energy Florida, dated May 2, 
2012, in the above docket file. 

Attachment 
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Marshall Willis 

From: Burnett, John [John.Burnett@pgnmail.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, May 02,20128:17 AM 

To: Marshall Willis 

Cc: Lewis Jr, Paul; Burnett, John 

Subject: FPSC Docket 110293 

Marshall: 

Paul Lewis contacted me and stated that Staff is requesting more time to review PEF's proposed changes 
to its Underground Residential Distribution Tariff and that Staff will need PEF to waive the time limit for 
the tariff taking effect under applicable rules. PEF waives the time limit and agrees to Staffs request. 
Please let me know if you need anything further in this regard. Thanks, John 

John T. Burnett 
Associate General Counsel 
Progress Energy Service Company, LLC 
P.O. Box 14042, PEF 151 
St. Petersburg, FL 33733 
727-820-5184 (T) 
727-820-5249 (F) 
john.burnett@pgnmail.com 
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